
AGREEMENT WITH QUALITY RESPONSE 
MEDICAL STAFFING, LLC

Item #49

September 29, 2022

Presented by:  Claude A. Jacob, Director



Background

2

• Metro Health’s STD/HIV Prevention and Control Program 
provides evaluation and diagnosis of sexually transmitted 
infections (STIs), treatment and counseling, and referrals 
as needed for infections requiring additional medical care.

• A nurse practitioner is needed onsite to examine, 
diagnose, and treat patients in the daily operations of the 
STD/HIV program clinic that is vital to the health of the 
community.



Background
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• Agreement for a Public Health Nurse Practitioner was 
solicited through Request for Proposals (RFP).

Public Health Nurse Practitioner Contract

RFP Released July 8, 2022

RFP Closed July 22, 2022

Responses Received & Evaluated 2

Recommended Award Quality Response Medical 
Staffing



Fiscal Impact
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• Initial Term: October 1, 2022 through September 30, 
2023, with the option to renew for 4, 1-year terms.
• Initial Amount: $60,000.00
• Total Contract Value: $300,000.00

• Funding is provided through the FY2023 General Fund
• Funding for renewal terms is subject to future budget 

appropriations.  



Recommendation
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Staff recommends approval of an ordinance approving an 
agreement with Quality Response Medical Staffing, LLC, for 
the provision of professional healthcare services by a public 

health nurse practitioner for Metro Heath’s STD and HIV 
Prevention and Control Program. 


